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St. Peter’s C of E Academy 

Weekly Newsletter ~ Issue 2 

 Welcome to your 
second newsletter 
of the year. This is 
your newsletter, 

we want to                
celebrate what you have achieved in and 
out of school this week. Please send your 

news, photos, art work & out of school 
achievements to our newsletter email: 
newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk 

We want to hear from you! You can view 
the newsletters online each week. Paper 

copies will come home with each child 
every week. The eldest child will get the 
copy with families that have more than 

one child in school. 

@StPetersEB 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thank you to all who attended our informal Meet & Greet on 
Wednesday. It was wonderful to see so many of you. It made 
me think that many (new) parents/carers haven’t really been 
onto the school site over the past few years, so it really was an 
excellent turn out. 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
 
Ofcom Children and Parents: Media Use and Attitudes Report 
2022 According to Ofcom’s Media Use and Attitudes Report, 
33% of 5-7 year olds and 60% of 8-11 year olds had their own 
profile on at least one social media app or site, despite the age 
rating being over 13.  
62% of children aged 8-17 had more than one profile and only 
42% of parents of children aged 3-17 knew the age                           
requirements for social media apps.  
Parent Zone, Internet Matters and Common Sense Media all 
have advice and rating information for apps. Remember to be 
curious when children are speaking about the apps and sites 
they access – if you are unfamiliar with what the children are 
referring to, you can check age-ratings and suitability using 
our linked page. For further advice please see our links on our 
school safeguarding page https://
www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/safeguarding/ 
Please see our mobile phone/smart watch school policy &                  
E-Safety letter on this page link. 

 We strive to live our TAKE CARE Values & Ethos each day. 

 
 

Message 

from      

Mr Tomlinson. 

 
 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/term-dates-useful-
information/  
Thursday 22nd September. Ploughing match trip for KS2. 
Thursday 29th September. PTA run school disco. All children 
must be accompanied by an adult. Details to follow 
Thursday 13th October. 9.30am start. Reception Welcome                  
service in church 
Thursday 20th October. 10am. Harvest Service in church.                      
All welcome. 
Wednesday 2nd November. PTA run Fireworks event 
Wednesday 23rd & Thursday 24th November. Parents’ Evening 
3.40pm-6.40pm. 
 
Dates to be confirmed soon…  Nativity. KS2 Christmas Carols. 
Look out for future dates soon. Trips, PTA events and other                       
enrichment opportunities will be sent out in due course. In the 
meantime, make sure your child is signed up to enrichment     
activities and continue to live the Take Care values each day. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 

‘Opportunity to put things right’         ‘Your behaviour is your responsibility’ 

If anyone still has 

photos to send in 

for Mr Tomlinson’s 

extreme reading 

challenge to                

unlock the love of 

reading, please send 

them in 

newsletter@st-

peters.notts.sch.uk  

 

The PTA would like you to 

know that as a whole school 

at the end of last year with 

our Race for Life we raised a 

final total of £3804.40 plus 

£696.75 in gift aid, that’s an 

amazing total of: 

 

 

A huge thank you to                      

everyone who contributed 

and was involved. 
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Jake was awarded player of the 
week at rugby on Sunday. He 
was presented with his trophy 
from Joe Heyes the Leicester 
Tigers and England player.  

Lara took her first NATD exams just 
before the summer and received 

‘Highly Commended’ in Ballroom and 
Freestyle.  She is working towards her 

first competition, hopefully one of 
many, and will be performing in her 

second dance show this coming year.  

Please send all items for 

the newsletter to                

newsletter@st-

peters.notts.sch.uk               

email rather than the 

office email.                           

Many thanks. 

Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 
(SMSC) & British Values 

 

Next Week’s Theme: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What does it mean to give 
sacrificially?  

 
Discuss at home ready for next 

week’s assemblies. 

 

 

Bethany took her very 
first dance exams  
before the summer 

holidays, and achieved 
Highly Commended in 

both Ballroom and 
Freestyle. On Saturday 

she received her                    
certificates and                                   

trophies at her dance 
presentation from                
Robin Windsor an                   
Ex Strictly Dancer.                 

We are super proud.  

In Miss Fisher’s class children have been learning about 
types of colours and what happens when they mix them 

together. These have made a great display! 

In Miss Brownley’s class children were given the learning question; What is the                        
difference between shade, tint and tone? 

Children mixed and use tints and shades of colours using a range acrylic paints in              
primary colours, black and white. 

 

By Alice 

Y2 


